
From: John C. Blankenbecklor <mauitrickster@yahoo.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/9/2017 3:59:11 PM
Subject: Marijuana reform

This is a copy of a letter I sent to Governor McMaster for your perusal, and, hopefully, your action.  Sincerely, John C. Blankenbecklor, 
328 Clearview Dr, Hopkins, S.C. 29061  Mobile (803)331-4412:

I am urging you to follow the examples of other States of the US by legalizing the use, both recreational and medicinal, of marijuana.  
There are reports of billions of dollars coming into state coffers from the taxes alone. Ignore the pseudoscience, and outright lies, 
coming from the anti-marijuana groups. Help the good citizens of South Carolina move into the real 21st century world, let the people 
decide by vote! Dogma or science.  Sincerely, one of your constituents, and one of your employers.  John C Blankenbecklor ( sig )

Aloha nui
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